
 

 
 
 

RESULTS OF THE TECHNICAL EVALUATION FOR THE 
UPGRADING AS PROFESSIONAL MECHANICAL ENGINEER 

 
 
 
 

            The Professional Regulation Commission (PRC) announces that 3 passed the 
Technical Evaluation for the Upgrading as Professional Mechanical Engineer given by the 
Board of Mechanical Engineering in Manila this December 2011.   
 
 The members of the Board of Mechanical Engineering who conducted the Technical 
Evaluation are Engr. Leandro A. Conti, Officer-In-Charge and Engr. Vicente B. Vosotros, 
Member. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Republic of the Philippines 
PROFESSIONAL REGULATION COMMISSION 

Manila 



 
 

 
 

Roll of Successful Examinees who Passed the 
Technical Evaluation for the Upgrading as  
PROFESSIONAL MECHANICAL ENGINEER  

Held in December 2011                                    Page 2 of  2 
Released on December 22, 2011  

 
 
    

         
                 

 NOTHING FOLLOWS---------------------- 
 

 
 

   Manila, Philippines 
   December 22, 2011 
 

 
 

   RECOMMENDING APPROVAL: 
 
 

   (orig. signed) 
            LEANDRO A. CONTI 

           Officer-in-Charge       
    Board of Mechanical Engineering 
 

 
 

                                                APPROVED: 
 
 

              (orig. signed) 
                                                        TERESITA R. MANZALA    

                                                            Chairperson    

SEQ. NO. N A M E 

  

1 ALEJANDRO, DENNIS LIGSAY 

2 ARMEÑA, GABRIEL ANGELICO GAURANO 

3 PIALAGO, ESTANISLAO JR MIAGA 


